
Catch the Scituate Spirit 

 
 

 

RECREATION COMMISSION AGENDA 

Wednesday, May 10th, 2023 at 6:00 pm 

Scituate Recreation Department Office 

327 First Parish Rd., Scituate MA 

In attendance: 

Mike Connor, Sheila McCourt, Matt Chase, Dave Mahery, Nick Lombardo, Shawna 

Burkhardt 

 

 

MINUTES  

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm 

 

February 2023 meeting minutes 

Approved, all in favor 

 

- Update and discussion on new 90 ft baseball field at Central Field. Started off a 

little behind schedule, but things are shaping up. 

- Discussion of turf lights. Recreation and the Scituate High School split a back 

bill from National Grid of $79,000.00 for the turf field lights. This is on top of the 

monthly bills that Recreation has been paying for. Groups are charged $25.00/hr 

to pay for the lights. Though this is not covering the total bill each month. The 

Commission believes the Town should be helping out with the payment and for it 

not to solely fall on Recreation to pay the remainder of these balances each 

month. There needs to be a discussion had as Recreation cannot continue to have 

this bill taken out of the field account every month.  

- Introduction of new Assistant Director Shawna Burkhardt 

- Spring/Summer update on programs, staffing, lifeguards, fields, beaches. 

- Beaches will be staffed tentatively starting June 16th.  

- Summer programming starting the week of June 26th 

 

6:40pm adjournment, all in favor.  

 

Next meeting 6/21/23, 6:00pm 

RECREATION COMMISSION 

FRIENDS OF SCITUATE RECREATION, INC. 

600 Chief Justice Cushing Hwy. 

Scituate, Massachusetts 02066 

  TEL: (781) 545-8738 

FAX: (781) 545-6990 

 


